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South Wales 
Port of Cardiff 

 
NOTICE TO PORT USERS 

 
 

NOTIFICATION OF QA ROAD BRIDGE CLOSURE 
 

     

Port Users are advised that until further notice the QA Road 
Bridge, Cardiff Docks will be closed to all road traffic due to 

ongoing issues. 
 

Users are advised to use an alternative route if accessing QA 
House from Longships Road. 

 
Apologies for any inconvenience caused. 

 
Please inform all relevant staff of this work. 

 
 

If you require any further information please contact 
LPS 

02920 835023 
 


